
 

 

 

 

 

 

AND JOIN US FOR THE 

SEDONIA MAINTENANCE CORPORATION  

CC&R AMENDMENT  

BALLOT COLLECTION EVENT 

Sunday, August 25, 2024 

3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
On the corner of Lonsdale Court and  

Roundwood Drive 

 

  

Mandy Davis, Notary Public, will be 

onsite on the corner of Lonsdale 

Court and Roundwood Drive to 

collect CC&R amendment ballots, 

blank ones will be provided as well. 

If you have any questions, please 

email Angela Pritchett at 

AngelaPritchett@theprimeas.com. 

There will 

be hot 

dogs, chips, 

drinks, and 

music!  

Raffle tickets will 

be handed out to 

each homeowner 

that attends and 

casts a vote. If the 

Association 

achieves quorum 

on Thursday, 

September 5, 2024 

on the rescheduled 

meeting date the 

raffle drawing will 

take place after the 

ballots are read. 

The Special Membership Meeting to vote on the proposed CC&R amendment was unable to be 

held on Tuesday, August 6, 2024, due to a lack of quorum. The Association received sixty-nine 

(69) ballots of the one-hundred seventeen (117) required to meet the Association’s quorum 

requirements. We urge every Member to vote on this important proposed amendment. 

 

                     

Please be advised this event is 

exclusive to homeowners only (No 

tenants). Thank you.  


